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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All Undersecretaries
All Assistant Secretaries
All Bureau Directors
All Regional Executive Directors
All Service Directors
All Assistant Directors
All Assistant Regional Directors
All Regional Directors, EMB and MGB
All Heads of Attached Agencies
All CES Eligibles

FROM : The Undersecretary
Legal, Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs

SUBIECT INVITATION TO THE CAREER EXECUTIVES LEADERSHIP
: SERIES: DEVELOPING FUTURE-READY EXECUTIVES IN THE
NEW NORMAL

In celebration of the CES Annual Conference the Department through the Human Resource
Development Service in partnership with the DENR Association of Career Executives, Inc. (ACE),
will be conducting the Career Executives Leadership Series with the theme: “Developing
FutureReady Executives in the New Normal” on November 4, 5, 8, 15, 18, 19, and 22, 2021 via
Zoom.

The event is intended for all CESOs, CESEs, and incumbent officials in the third level
positions. It aims to strengthen the learners’ leadership competencies to effectively lead in the
achievement of the Department’s priorities and targets in the New Normal. Among the topics to be
discussed are digital transformation, data analytics, total wellness and well-being, organizational
development, HR management and development transformation, public service continuity, and
public service values and accountability in the new normal.

Part of the activity is the ACE General Assembly and awarding of outstanding CES
Members, induction of new CES eligibles, and to honor CES member-Gawad awardee and retirees.
All DENR ACE members are required to attend the abovementioned activity and the ACE General
Assembly.

The activity is a first-come, first-served basis. Interested third-level officials and eligibles
may register through this link: https://bit.ly/3a4PSk0_ or QR Code below on or before 21
October 2021. If quota is achieved, the registration will automatically close. For inquiries, please
feel free to contact the Training and Development Division at email address: hrdstdd@denr.gov.ph

and telephone nos. (02) 8426-3852 or VOIP (02) 8249-3367 locals 1065/1066, and look for Ms.

Beng S. Tubang or Ms. Jenibelle Santos.
ATTY.E STO D. ADOBO, JR., CESO I
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